

7th May 2021 — Weekly Newsletter

Teddy Bear's Picnic

As you can see by the photos, the children had a wonderful time today at the picnic. It was a lovely opportunity to share books, read stories to each other and socialise.

Outdoor Classroom Days

Next week we are having our outdoor classroom days. Nursery Outdoor Classroom Day will be on Tuesday, Reception on Wednesday, Year 1 on Thursday and Year 2 on Friday. On the day your child is participating in the Outdoor Classroom, they can wear their own clothes suitable for being outdoors. We will send text message reminders for this.

COVID19

Please remember to follow our COVID19 procedures during drop off and collection time. A one-way system is in operation, and we ask all parents to wear a mask (unless exempt). These measures are in place to protect all of our school community. Thank you for your support.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Awards for week ending 07-05-2021

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Learner of the week
Class	Tiana	Archie	James
1	Simpson	McMaster	Ridley
Class	Harvey-Jay	Dalton	Harmony
2	Wright	Quinn	Scott
Class	Enna	Harrison	Robyn
3	Burke	Forster	Dougall
Class	Laila	Harry	Malaki
4	Morris	Chapman	Earl-Connolly
Class	Oliver	Tyler	Leon
5	Mitchelhill	Brown	Canovan
Class	Ava	Izzy	Amelia
6	Charlton	Turner	Fitzgerald

Attendance

Classes attendance this week:

1st Class 5	96.3%	2 nd Class 2	97.4%
3 rd Class 1	97.1%	4 th Class 6	96.3%
5th Class 5	95.1%	6 th Class 3	93.1%

*** Whole School – 96.3% ***



Well done to everyone for excellent attendance this week!

Looking ahead

Tuesday 11th May Wednesday 12th May Thursday 13th May Friday 14th May

- Outdoor Classroom Day for Nursery (AM & PM)
- Outdoor Classroom Day for Reception
- Outdoor Classroom Day for Year 1
- Outdoor Classroom Day for Year 2